
Join us at the State House on December 1,  

when we’ll unveil MTA’s Higher Ed for All, a campaign  

developed by faculty, staff, and stakeholders committed 

 to our public colleges and universities.

Thursday, December 1, 2022
State House, Room 428
Refreshments at 10:30 a.m.,  

program from 11 a.m. to noon

RSVP Here

Affordable, high-quality public higher  
education — enabling students to receive the support  

they need to succeed — will dramatically expand  
opportunity in all of our communities and create a more  
equitable and prosperous future for the Commonwealth.

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=61uWWiYlBEG2gBMeVZPHUe6pSPtB4ytDtkM5CjT6vyhUOUgyNzBQSFBUWE05UFBBWVFGTjlNNkE2Si4u&web=1&wdLOR=c339345B8-6149-44D7-A290-A36AB6617B2A

